Minutes & action items from Jan.12 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Fuse recovery: Jack circulated results on fuse recovery. The xls file is available in the same directory as this minute.( http://atlas-trt-barrel-integration.web.cern.ch/atlas-trt-barrel-integration/electronics-mtg-minutes/fuserecovery11205.xls ) Various recovery rate were obtained for different module types and different time of failure. 
· Right now all fuses are being put on a training DC current of 100uA. This will last for 1 month and the result will be evaluated at the end of the period. There will be no measurement during this training.
· If at the end we decide to keep the fuses
· There will be ~ 50-70 or more fuses that need to be replaced. Fuse replacement is non-trivial as they have been potted.

· We may need to live in the fear that these fuses may continue to fail when we stop current flow. And, for sure, there are times we can not provide current through the fuses!

· If at the end we decide to replace fuses with resistors

· The entire fuse box will need to be remake. Replacing fuses is virtually impossible (or may cost more and takes longer than making new ones)

· We need to examine the possibility of double/triple/quadruple … the number of HV cables/connectors to maximize HV granularity and reduce the effect of wire breaking. John thinks that we may be able to at least double it in terms of the space constrain. We need to look into this and decide what is possible (John).
· If we multiply the HV cables that means each power supply will feed 2 or more HV lines. The fuses (the same/or improved fuses?) will be needed again, but this time, probably outside the detector at an accessible location (control room?). 

· We need to start laying out the new design now (Jack)! We need to do this ASAP as DOE wants all construction finish by September. If we can get the cost estimate early Harold thinks he may be able to find some money somewhere. Jack estimated the main cost in remaking the FR-4 shell will be the original cost + 10%.    
· Module status (154) : 1 module is delivered to SR1, another module is ready to go. 2 modules are still being tested and will be ready 1/28. The QC meeting decided that wire re-scan is not needed for these modules. Kirill will prepare the module for installation. We expect to mount all the modules 1st week of Feb.! 

· Moudle status (BSS) : Kirill has been doing HV tests. There are 4 more modules to do HV test, otherwise, all tests are done. We'll be just waiting for electronics and inserting cooling tube following the electronics installation. 

· Manifold update: John visited the manufacturer and went through all the possible issues with them. Basically, there's no problem for them to deliver as scheduled in March (likely late than early in March). The only urgent item now to get the PO issued from IU so that they can get started. IU is still waiting for some quotes from the company before they can issue the PO. Harold & John will push it through. 
· MTF status: Doug is going to send the final data base structure to Sonia (this week) so that she can implement it on the MTF web. After that, Sonia will give us a spread sheet to be filled with data to upload in MTF. We will need to extract data from John's data base to fill this form. It's not clear how this should be done without seeing the actual Excel table. So, we'll wait for the table and Jack & John will work out the method then. 
· Other items:

· Zbyszek is requesting the numbers of thermal sensor readout needed for the barrel, and the break down of the numbers. He also needs the number of read out needed for the system test in SR1. John will work out these numbers as soon as he can. 
